
Have Your Voice Heard:
First Nations Transportation Survey

Highway 16 West

Transportation is an important concern for First Nations in Northern BC. 
We are interested in your experience and opinion on this important topic. 

Please take a moment to complete the following survey.

You can access the survey through this link: http://bit.ly/fnhatransportationsurvey
We thank you for your participation. 

Please visit www.fnha.ca for more information – search: Highway 16

The First Nations Health Authority and BC Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 
are partnering on a transportation initiative and would like to hear from First Nations 
communities within the Prince Rupert to Prince George Highway 16 corridor.

The project is focused on developing practical transportation solutions to address both 
medical and non-medical travel. Hearing from First Nations along the Highway 16 corridor 
is the first step to implementing solutions.

An online survey is available with 14 questions and room for comment from members 
of the 23 First Nations communities within 75 km of Highway 16. The survey results and 
themes will provide a foundation for dialogue at a 2015 Transportation Symposium, 
which will be held this fall.


